
Children’s letter from Santa! 
 

This year, Events in Foxfire by FPOA is sponsoring a “Letters from Santa” 
program for kids. Here is your chance to get a personalized letter mailed from 

Santa to your child or grandchild! 
 

Please have your child write their letter to Santa which may include details about 
a gift they're asking for this year and/or details about something special that 

happened during the year. In return, Santa will send a personalized response 
including your child/grandchild’s name and details from their letter. 

 
 

 

  

 

Merry Christmas!! 
 
Reach out to EventsinFoxfire@gmail.com with questions. 

A special delivery mailbox 
will be set up in the 

Clubhouse entrance hallway 
for outgoing mail to Santa. 

Please drop your 
child/grandchild’s letter off t 
by December 10th to ensure 

Santa’s response arrives 
before Christmas. 

 

Don’t forget to include a 
return address! 

 
 


